
Date: April 11 , 2022 

Ms. Mercy Rushing, City Manager 
City of Mineola, Texas 

Reference: Participation in TMRS Cost of Living Adjustments (COLA) 

Ms. Rushing, 

This letter is written on behalf if the retired employees of the City of Mineola's Street & 
Sanitation, Police and Water Departments requesting the City's participation in the TMRS, Cost 
of Living Adjustment for Retirees. 

Due to the current inflation rates for goods and services the retirement annuity is being 
stretched to the maximum and any increase in monthly retirement benefits would be much 
appreciated. 

Approximately 15 retired City of Mineola employees and spouses would benefit form a positive 
response to this request. 

Thanking you in advance for your kind attention to this request. 

Joe Daniels 
Retired City of Mineola, Street and Sanitation Department 


